Bilkent University

Department of Computer Engineering

May 16, 2016
To Whom It May Concern,

| am gladly writing this letter of recommendation for Celik Koseoglu. Celik is an undergraduate student
in the Department of Computer Engineering at Bilkent University. | have had the opportunity to work
with Celik for the Spring 2016 semester, as a lab assistant in my course, CS114 Introduction to
Programming for Engineers.

Celik has been extremely professional in his role in the labs. As an undergraduate student, he
conducted himself in a mature manner, interacting with students on the basis of mutual respect. Celik
dealt with and problems in the lab effectively and efficiently, and as instructors we could trust that the
labs were under control when we were not there. Celik, along with his colleagues in the lab, was
proactive in suggesting and applying tools for evaluating the labs. He took initiative to prepare well-
designed documentation that can be used by lab assistants and instructors for future labs.

| am pleased with the work done by Celik and his friendly and professional attitute. | would not hesitate
to recommend him for any position to which he applies.

Sincerely,

MD\g

Lori Russell Dag

Bilkent University

Department of Computer Engineering
Tel: 490 312 290 27 10

Email: russell@bilkent.edu.tr
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